ATTACHMENT A

IMPORTANT SAFETY INFORMATION

Dear Suzuki Owner:

Thank you for purchasing your new 2007 Grand Vitara. During vehicle development an error was made in the Gross
Vehicle Weight (GVW) shown in the plate attached to the body side just inside the driver’s door. The actual GVW weight
is 30kg (66 Ibs) more than the label states.

Enclosed is a foil label that states the correct GVW. Ensuring a correct GVW may be of interest to subsequent owners,
or to some state Department of Motor Vehicles. This label can be fitted by you, in the location shown (see instructions
on the reverse side) or by your servicing Suzuki dealership, at no cost to you.

If you have any questions, you can call us toll free at 1-800-934-0934. Enjoy your Grand Vitara, and we apologize for
any inconvenience.

Sincerely,
AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORP.

Chuck Halper

VP, Service and Quality

Enclosure



